
 

Principal Message for July 31, 2020 

Hello Lake Myra Families!  

We will begin school remotely on August 17th.  

Information about the Virtual Academy can be found here. WCPSS Virtual Academy. If you 
applied, you will be receiving a letter soon regarding your acceptance into the Virtual Academy. 
You can assume that if you applied, you have been accepted. 

Please check our school website https://www.wcpss.net/lakemyraes for specific grade level 

Virtual Open House dates and Supply Lists. Information regarding teacher assignments will be 

released the first week of August. We will send out links for the Open House on Monday, August 

3rd. 

 

We are excited to announce that Lake Myra will be holding a face to face Meet the Teacher for 

ALL incoming Kindergarten students (Virtual Academy and Plan B students are all welcome), on 

Thursday, August 13th, between 10:00AM to 6:00PM. We will send out a link later this week for 

families to sign-up for a 30-minute time slot. To stay in compliance with the Governor Cooper’s 

most recent executive order, two adults may accompany their Kindergarten student. Due to 

social distancing guidelines, please do not bring sibling and/or other family members. Masks are 

mandatory for both adults and children. If you do not have access to technology in order to sign 

up for your time slot, you can email Susan Johnson at sjohnson8@wcpss.net. We are beyond 

excited to meet our future Otters and excited for them to meet their Lake Fam! More information 

will be shared with you during the Virtual Kindergarten Open house on August 5th. 

 

For information about expectations for school re-opening you may find it 

https://www.wcpss.net/returntocampus. 

 

If you need financial support for breakfast and lunch for your child you may apply for this here 

https://www.wcpss.net/Page/1849 

 

Summer hours will be Mondays from 9-12 and Wednesdays from 1-4. The school will be closed 

outside these hours. Please contact the school if you need a special accommodation. 

 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
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If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net. We miss you 

all greatly! 
 

Sincerely,   

Tina Zarzecki 
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